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I am Mexican. I am a child of God. I want to be a singer, a business woman, a 
soccer player, a cook… Ricardo, Gemina, Yara; each of the children made a 
personal poster and penned in English a declaration of who they are and who 
they wanted to be. They also drew their dreams with color markers. It was 
exhilarating to see how skillfully they crafted a detailed rendition of who they 
hope to become. They adorned their work with glitter and glue. Our goal was 
to help the children to develop a positive vision of their future.

The school year was wrapping up, the children were getting into the ‘school 
will be out for summer mode’. It has been hot, and most of the children and 
their families do not sleep well. Homes are like ovens; the sun beats down 
and bakes their block walls and asbestos roofs during the day and at night 
they radiate heat. Some families are sleeping outside while others are sleeping 
on the floor in their living room, just trying to find some relief.

So, how do you spell relief? FIESTA! It was time to celebrate another school 
year coming to a close. We played games in English. We played ‘CANDY’ 
(kid’s version of Bingo) placing beans on cards while practicing their numbers 
and letters. Our director of education Dr. Jennifer Hudson knows how to 
make shy children speak English. With an ice cream scoop in her hand, she 
made them make their request known: “strawberry, vanilla or chocolate”. Her 
husband Ed grilled up hamburgers and hot dogs. Lee went from table to 
table, laughing and talking with each child and practicing our special hand 
slap greeting. That day we finished our last bottle of vitamins with only 4 left. 
We formed our prayer circle and talked about God’s love and care for each 
of them; Lee led us all in a prayer and thanked God for each and every one. 
Thank you for partnering with us and making this possible.

Together We are LifeSavers!
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GIVE ONLINE:
http://www.lsmi.org/donating.html

A Child of God!

I Am Mexican and
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All contributions are tax deductible.
Donations for specific projects shall be  

applied to those projects. If the need has  
been met for a designated project, the funds  

will be used where needed most.
Make checks payable to L.S.M.I.
(Lee Short Ministries International)

Prayer & Project Needs

1. �Time for School supplies and uniforms! 
BackPacks: $30 per child x 100 
children. Supplies: $30 per child x 100 
children. Uniforms: $30 per child x 100 
children. Shoes: $40 per child x 100 
children.

2. �Spanish Video Bible School development 
(www.VidaInt.org).New courses are 
$1,200. manuals are $400. We will 
acknowledge your sponsorship in the 
credits of the video and manual.

3. Favor, Protection, & Health

4. �Funding for Construction. (Children’s 
ministry area, safe rec. area and office)

5. Souls saved & Disciples made

5. �Ministry support (We can’t do this without 
you)

Thanks for praying!
We are on facebook! http://www.facebook.com/leencarol.short


